

159 East Franklin Street, Circleville OH 43113

April 10, 2002

Adelphi Community Band Attn: Dale Delong

Dear Dale Delong;

Thank you for your participation at the last Circleville Pumpkin Show. It is my pleasure to extend an invitation to the High and Junior School Marching Bands to perform in the 96th Annual Circleville Pumpkin Show. The Pumpkin Show always starts the third Wednesday of October and this year will start on Wednesday, October 16 and will end on Saturday, October 19.

I would like to have your band perform:

Saturday, October 18, 2002 at 8:00 Parade
Saturday, October 19, 2002 at 8:00 Parade
Saturday Concert 7:00 PM E Franklin St.

If this is inconvenient, I will be happy to try and schedule you for another time or date.

To confirm your performance you may call me at 1-800-225-7339, fax the enclosed form to 1-800-422-8270, E-mail me at tstevens@bright.net or return the enclosed form by mail.

I look forward to seeing you at the 2002 Circleville Pumpkin Show!

Sincerely,

Todd N. Stevens Band Chairman